Wendz Strangeway

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 04 January 2017 11:55

To: Planning

Subject: Response to application from Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Council

NYM/2016/0818/FL Application in respect of construction of office, processing and storage building with
associated access, parking and landscaping works at Land adjacent Cemex Materials UK Ltd., Stainsacre Lane

Industrial Estate, Whitby.

The Parish Council supports this application. It will fit well into the surrounding area and tidy up the site. Also
the footpath will be retained and will be tidy. The proposed construction will also provide jobs for local people.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Council Clerk)






